
Dear Council Member, 

I strongly object to the rezoning issue for the 33rd and Peoria Ave. project. 

The sheer size and scale of this proposed building is way too big for Brookside. 

It will increase traffic significantly in that area. 

It will increase parking problems, forcing people to park illegally and make dumb decisions. 

It will increase pedestrian safety issues trying to cross the street. 

I am respectfully requesting the Council deny approval of the proposed zoning change with 
instructions to reduce the size of the project and comply with ALL zoning code issues associated 
with this project. 

Sincerely, 

(Your Name) 

Concerned Brookside Neighbor/Patron 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


